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Shauna Prisbrey

Email Address:"SHAUNA PRISBREY"

SUBJECT:
February 3, 2009

Utah State Capitol Complex

350 North State Street, Suite 200
PO Box 142220

Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-2226

Dear Gavernor Jon M. Huntsman,

Clean Air quality is hard to come by so my family purchased a CNG vehicle in hopes of cutting our carbon footprint a small amount,
yet it has been difficult to sustain our enthusiasm to do this because of the infrastructure being in such disrepair.

It seems that the natural gas pumps are disappearing or just plair out of order more times than not. It makes me nervous when
getting below a half tank of gas since I&8™m finding most pumps not working properiy, not working at all, or just gone when I
arrive to fill up my vehicle!

Itae™s hard to believe that anyone really wants to reduce any amount of carbon footprint and use alternative fuels when nothing is
being done to make it easier for people to do this.

I want to be able to drive my clean vehicle with confidence and pride instead of anxiety and always wondering if I made a huge
mistake by trying to make a change that not many people are willing to try because it is not ordinary.

I donde™t pretend to know why the infrastructure has so many problems or why the gas company is not able to keep them in
proper functioning order, but hope that things change for the better soon. With regular gas prices so low and the problems with the
natural gas infrastructure, not many people will be switching from their gas powered vehicles to natural gas any time soon.

I am not ready to give up yet. If we all give up nothing will change with the air pollution and our dependence on just one fuel
source. I am hoping this is given some serious attention so that the small minority of us natural gas vehicle owners can feal more
confident in our choice to make a difference.

Thanks you so much for your time regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Shauna Prisbrey




